
 

 
100 Castronova Way 

Freehold, NJ 07728 

 
Anessa Perry                   Phone (732)431-5101 ext.8107 
Guidance Counselor                  email aperry1@freeholdtwp.k12.nj.us 

 
PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 

 
The	Compassionate	Friends	Group	
The	Compassionate	Friends	group	is	for	children	who	have	a	deceased	parent	or	sibling.	Unlike	my	
other	groups,	this	group	will	run	from	January	2018	until	June	2018.	Using	discussion,	games,	crafts,	
stories	and	positive	thoughts,	I	hope	to	provide	techniques	for	the	children	to	make	their	coping	a	
little	easier.	The	curriculum	that	I	use	for	this	group	is	specifically	designed	for	children	with	a	
deceased	parent	or	sibling.	This	group	is	not	appropriate	for	the	loss	of	other	family	members,	such	
as	a	grandparent	or	a	pet.	
	
All	Compassionate	Friends	groups	will	be	held	in	the	mornings	from	8:20am	until	8:40am.	I’d	like	to	
provide	an	early	morning	snack	for	the	children,	so	please	make	me	aware	of	any	food	restrictions	
that	your	child	may	have.	If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	me.	
	

Please	return	this	permission	slip	to	Mrs.	Perry	in	the	Guidance	Office.	
	

THE	DEADLINE	TO	HAND	IN	THIS	PERMISSION	SLIP	IS		
MONDAY,	DECEMBER	18,	2017	

 

CUT	HERE	
 

Child’s	Name__________________________________________________________________________________	
	
Parent/Guardian	Name______________________________________________________________________	
	
Child’s	Grade	and	Teacher___________________________________________________________________	
	
I	allow	my	child	to	participate	in	the	Compassionate	Friends	Group.	I	understand	
that	this	group	will	be	held	during	school	hours.	I	also	made	Mrs.	Perry	aware	of	the	
food	restrictions	that	my	child	may	have.	
	
	

Signature	
	

Food	Restrictions:____________________________________________________________________________	
	
	
	


